Published in the Day May 2, 2007
	Uplifting Efforts In Downtowns Recognized 

	

	[image: image1.png]



	

	By Elaine Stoll 
	

	
	

	Published on 5/2/2007 in Home »Region »Region News 

	Connecticut Main Street Center recognized local Main Street organizations in New London and Norwich and two private property owners in New London on Tuesday when it announced its 2007 Awards for Excellence in Downtown 
McLaughlin Companies of New London won the Building Rehabilitation Award for the rehabilitation of a mixed-use residential and commercial building at 13-23 Golden St. in New London. The family company, which includes Frank and Lynda McLaughlin, their son, Brendan McLaughlin, and their daughter, Stephanie McLaughlin Neal, bought the 1890 brick building in 2005 and completed renovation last year. Peacock Feathers now occupies the first floor, and four apartments on the second and third floors were completed and rented last fall after previously sitting vacant since 1974. 

“It's hard to take the old buildings and rehabilitate them. It's a lot cheaper most of the time to do new construction,” Parsekian said. Frank McLaughlin “had the vision to see what the building could be. We're really lucky to have him in New London.”
	


